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To: oneM2M Officers, oneM2M Secretariat 

Letter of support for the nomination of You-Sung Chu as oneM2M Security WG 

Vice-Chairman 

Dear oneM2M Officers and Secretariat, 

LG Electronics is pleased to nominate Youn-Sung Chu for the position of oneM2M 

Security Working Group Vice-Chairman at the upcoming oneM2M WG4 election. 

Youn-Sung has gained extensive experience in mobile application standards (OMA, 

oneM2M) more than 8 years and understanding of security related technologies with his 

Master’s degree Information Security Engineering. 

He has been successfully performing his standardization delegate role as a security 

expert for several years now as well as an official project leader currently. 

With his experience in mobile application standards and the development of mobile 

network system since 2000, we are confident that Youn-Sung will give a very positive 

influence and sincere contributions to the oneM2M WG4. 

As a part of LG Electronics’ standing commitment to the success of M2M related 

standards we will continue to provide all of the necessary supports to Youn-Sung to 

undertake his roles and responsibilities if elected. 

Kindly Regards, 

 

GoHee Choi 

Vice President 

LG Electronics, Inc. 


